
 
Inquiry:  
 
---Reply from Customer on 04/24/2007--- 
 
Please keep us posted on the FCC's decision. Information from the applicant shows 
that the FCC has completed testing. Please see attachment. Thank You, Tim 
Johnson 
 
Response:  
Approve it. 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link 
from the OET Inquiry System to add any additional information pertaining to this 
inquiry.  

From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov> 
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 589089) 
To: hotline@ATCB.com


